

OLIVER GOLDSMITH PRIMARY SCHOOL



"Inspiring a love of learning" Using Images of Children Consent Form

PUPIL CONSENT FORM

Dear Parent/Carer,

A photograph can say a thousand words to capture the learning process in action, so at OGPS we take photographs of pupils. We use these photos in the school's promotional materials, on the school's website, letters, brochures, banners and on display boards around the school. We would like your consent to take photos of your child, and use them in the ways described below. If you are not happy for us to do this, that is not a problem – we will accommodate your preferences.

Please tick the relevant box (es) below and return this form to the school office	
I am happy for the school to take photographs of my child	
I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website	
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school promotional materials	
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays	
I am happy for the school to use my child's photo on social media	
I am NOT happy for the school to take or use photos of my child	
I am happy for the school to take videos of my child	
I am happy for the school to use videos of my child in internal displays	
I am happy for the school to use videos of my child on social media	
I am NOT happy for the school to take or use videos of my child	
At school events, such as year group assemblies, sports days and performing arts concerts we allow parents to take photographs or videos. It is always stressed that such photographs or videos are for family use only and should never be published online where they show children other than their own.	
I am happy for my child to be photographed or videoed at school events by parents/visitors	
I am NOT happy for my child to be photographed or videoed at school events by parents/visitors	
I am aware that parents should not post photos or videos online where they show children other than their own.	
If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing admin@olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk , calling the school on Tel:0208 205 6038 or just popping into the school office.	
If you have any other questions, please get in touch.	
Why are we asking for your consent again?	
To ensure we are meeting the requirements, we need to seek your consent to take and use photos of your child. We really value using photos of pupils, to be able to showcase what pupils do in school and show what life at our school is like to others, so we would appreciate you taking the time to give consent.	t
CHILD'S NAMECLASS	
Parent or carer's signature	
DatePLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE OFFICE	

If you need support with reading this letter please contact the school office